
Newsletter 23rd October  

We have reached the end of our first half term in this current pandemic.  We would like to 

thank you for your support with the different measures put in place to keep us all safe.  

We hope you have a relaxing half term break.  If you have any concerns or questions about 

COVID during this week, please visit Walsall Council’s web page by clicking this link. 

https://go.walsall.gov.uk/covid-19_information/covid-19_-

_i_want_to_know/faqs_walsall_local_covid_alert_level_high 

 

During this break, it is important that you still email all COVID test results to 

info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk 

Please see below for our events diary for the next half term.  Unfortunately, we will not be 

able to celebrate Christmas with our usual festivities.  We are trying our best to find other 

ways of holding fun events within school. 

Events Diary for Autumn 2 2020 

Event Details 
Monday 2nd November  BACK TO SCHOOL, arrival between 8:45 – 9:10 

Friday 13th November Children in Need – dress in Pudsey clothes and donate £1. 

Monday 9th November Photographer in school – Reception and Y6 only 

Wednesday 18th November Reports to parents in place of Parents Evening  

Friday 27th November  INSET DAY  - school closed to pupils 

Tuesday 1st December Pantomime in school for all pupils 

Friday 11th December  Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 17th December  In Class Christmas Parties – more details to follow 

Friday 18th December Food for our Farm Friday – wear own clothes and donate 

Friday 18th December  BREAK UP FOR CHRISTMAS at 1:30pm 

Monday 4th January  INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th January BACK TO SCHOOL 
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